
 

Planning Commission Public Hearing - TARC 2025 Presentation   

TARC representatives were invited to present at the regular biweekly Planning Commission Public meeting, and 

discuss the TARC 2025 planning process.  This presentation served as Planning Commissioners' continuing 

education training hours.    

 

 Location/Date 514 W. Liberty St 

September 5, 2024 

5:30 pm 

 

Weather Indoor 

 

Team Participants Aida Copic, Director of Planning 

Attendees 12 - Planning Commission members and Metro Planning and Design 

office staff   

 

Event Summary TARC Director of Planning shared power point presentation, explained 

the financial circumstances leading to the TARC 2025 planning process, 

the three concepts, questions being asked of the community, and the 

proposed timeline. An engaged discussion, questions and answer 

followed the presentation. Questions and comments included: 

• What are current sources of funding for TARC?  

• How a bout future sources of funding?  

• How is TARC going to serve employment and education?   

• Good understanding for TARC's financial situation 

• General support for additional funding for TARC 

• Loss of service area     

• Impact of paratransit?  

Participant Description Mix of men and women, ages 40-65.  Good demographic representation 

of the community.  
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